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University Curriculum Committee End-of-Year Report 

The University Curriculum Committee (UCC) has been a very active committee. The committee 

had regular committee meeting every month this academic year with the final meeting to be 

held May 7th, 2015. The UCC has looked at curriculum issues from every college and 

maintained the core curriculum for the University. To date this academic year, the UCC has 

produced 143 pages of meeting minutes related to 139 individual curricular changes a long with 

multiple other memorandums for catalog corrections and curriculum updates. While the UCC is 

still a very time consuming committee it continues to be an important committee. The UCC 

continues to sustain the academic oversight of curricular changes across campus. The list of 

minutes and curricular changes can be seen on the UCC web site at http://ulm.edu/curriculum/. 

One final note on activities of the committee relates to the Curriculog curriculum system from 

Digital Architecture. We completed design and implementation of the forms in May of 2014 

and the system was to be used this academic year but it was not used due to a configuration 

issue between Digital Architecture and ULM. Chance Eppinette has been working to resolve the 

issue and I hope to use the system next year.  

At this point I would generally give a list of members that should be rotated off the committee 

but with the large number of committee members that will be leaving for reason outside of the 

committee including retirement, leaving the University and change in campus duties I think that 

current members that are on the committee should stay on the committee to insure continuity 

of the committee. 
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